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Ms. Pitts, will you please see that each commission member has a copy
of the following, with my thanks, as ever, for all that you do for us!

Commission Members:
     I am in agreement with the staff report/recommendations regarding
this application, most particularly in regard to the 2/2 windows as
opposed to the proposed 1/1 windows.

Ann Wortham
Union Hill Resident
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